Chi Yun Schoel 19-20 Announcement PO68E Announcement-in-charge : Ms Tse Hoi Ying

CHI YUN SCHOOL

2019-2020
Student Health Service

26™ June 2020

Dear Parents,

In view of the development of the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Student Health Service (SHS) has
made an adjustment. A total of 13 Student Health Service Centres (SHSCs), including Special
Assessment Centres, of the DH have suspended service since January 29. Therefore the Student Health

Service this year will be postponed until further notice.

Yours faithfully,
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Chung Lai Kuen,

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School



